Architectural/Engineering/Surveying Services
PUBLIC NOTICE

Jim Hogg County has received funding for Jim Hogg County Park Repairs and
Enhancements (Fiscal Year 2023 Omnibus Legislation) Grant #B-23-Cp-TX-
1394. Accordingly, Jim Hogg County is seeking to contract with a qualified
Architectural/Engineering/Surveying Services Firm to prepare all preliminary and
final design plans and specifications, and to conduct all necessary interim and
final inspections. These services are being solicited to assist Jim Hogg County in
its project implementation of Jim Hogg County Park Repairs and Enhancements.

Please submit your proposal of services and a statement of qualifications for the
proposed services to the address below:

POSTED;
H.on. Juan Carlos Guerra 2111723
Jim Hogg County Judge AT 2:00 . M.
. ~ ZONIA G. MORALES
102 East TilleyStreet COUNTY AND DISTRICT CLERK
Hebbronville, Texas 78361 JIM HQGG COUNTY, TEXAS
BY EPHTY

Proposals shall be received by Jim Hogg County no later than 2 pm on the
1st day of August, 2023. Jim Hogg County reserves the right to negotiate with
any and all individuals or firms that submit proposals, as per the Texas
Professional Services Procurement Act and the Uniform Grant and Contract
Management Standards. Section 3 Residents and Business Concerns, Minority
Business Enterprises, Small Business Enterprises and Women Business
Enterprises are encouraged to submit proposals.

For additional information or for questions, please contact the Office of County
Judge Juan Carlos Guerra at 361-527-3015.

Jim Hogg County is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer.



